
250th Committee Meeting Minutes 

December 13, 2016 

 

In Attendance:  Pat, Penny, Laura, Scott, Candace, Annie, Jan 

1. Approved minutes from Nov. 29 

2. Budget report: If all items sold at sale price we will have close to $8000.00 left in account.  Some 

items from final event and time capsule still to be paid. 

3.Souvenir report: There are many items left. Right now there is an overall profit of about $700.00.  Jan 

will ask Caren if she would like packets of a t-shirt, wooden nickel and bell to add to her Christmas 

charity for Lee children.  We voted to reduce prices on many items, some below cost.  Scott will 

advertise in E-Crier and Annie will let library know the new prices. 

4. Flags: Scott has been in contact with High-Flying Flags and got quotes for US Flags and hardware.  

They stated that their flags are of good quality and will last 2-3 years with repairs available.  Purchase of 

18 flags with hardware was approved and Scott will look into a pole for Little River Park.  There was a 

discussion of possibly using Vets Memorial flags in the park, supervised possibly by VFW with plaques 

stating the Vet’s name and Service.  Extra funds will be used for replacement flags util gone, at which 

time the VFW will continue replacement. 

5. Final event about 40 people attended, went well. 

6. The presentation at Mast Way by the Dearborn’s Company, went well, although some presenters 

could not make it.  The kids were involved and seemed pleased. 

7. Bell ringing Jan. 17, 2017…This will take place at the beginning of the BOS meeting. 

8. Time Capsule:  The closing is put off until Candace gets her photos back from the printer.  She asked 

for final approval of committee which was granted.  She did a great job with the images and the 

committee voted to reimburse her $200.00 for two spiral bound collections. One will go into the time 

capsule.  The other will be held by Heritage Commission.  Since Fred worked many ours editing and 

enhancing the photos, it was voted that he should receive a 250th sweatshirt as payment. 

9. Next meeting (an informal gathering) will occur sometime next Spring…TBA. 


